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FROM:    NASHA Technical Department 

TO:    NASHA exclusive surveyors-Owner  
SUBJECT:   NEW CHANGES IN MLC SURVEY REPORT  

DATE:    APRIL 17th, 2024 
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To: Organization Members / Surveyors  

Good day. 
 
Dear Exclusive Surveyors, the purpose of this letter is to inform you of the updates and changes in the  
MLC survey report based on the new requirements of the 2022 Amendments on the MLC, 2006 
Convention. 

 

CERTIFICATE CODE CODE 
REVISION 

DATE 
REVISION NO. 

MLC-SR MLC Checklist 18/04/2024 09 

  
             All records have been updated. 

 
This update will start from April 18th, 2024. 

 
 

           Waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”.   

 

                                          


